Home Learning for Reception Week Beginning 11th September 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

We would love to hear from you about your child's learning at home; to share this, please use the following email address:

fshomelearning@exwickheights.devon.sch.uk . Thank you.

Physical Development (PD)

As it is getting colder and the children are in their green jumpers, it would be lovely if they could practise putting them on and taking them off themselves. Perhaps you could time them and see how fast they can do it. Can they try to beat their time and go faster each time?

As the weather will start getting colder, perhaps your child could practise taking their coats on and off. Do their coats have buttons or zips? Could they do them up themselves?





The children have loved going into the hall and starting their PE sessions. For the time being, they are just taking their shoes and socks off before starting the session. Could they practise taking their shoes and socks off at home? Remember to make sure the socks are not inside out and to think about which shoes go on which feet.